
 
April 23, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair                                                                                            

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger                       

Ranking Member                          

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington DC 20515 

House Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Early Detection Screening Program in the fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is About Sojourners with Healing Hearts., located at PO 

Box 9134 West Palm Beach, FL 33419. 

 

The funding would expand current financial support for early detection screenings for women of 

color between the ages of 25 to 40. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Congresswoman Sheila Cherfilus-McCormick (FL-20) 

Member of Congress 


